
Dear Parents,	
 	
Monday and Tuesday we will be having a Thanksgiving feast with our 
four-year-old friends. Your child will make either a Pilgrim hat, bonnet or a 
Native American headdress to wear to our feast.  Each class will prepare 
a portion of the meal and share it with all the other children. Our class will 
be baking corn muffins and making our own butter. We will all gather 
together in the gym. We have done this in the past and it is always fun. 
The children really have a good time. 	
	
I would like to thank all the parents and grandparents that plan to help out 
on this special day. It is very much appreciated. 	
 	
Wednesday and Thursday we will have a tee-pee in the classroom for the 
children to play in. We will also have gym and library. The project for the 
day will be a turkey made with your child’s handprint. It is a cute project 
that I am sure you will love.	
 	
Friday’s PM class will have a choice to make a pilgrim or a Native 
American for their project. The children are all getting very good at 
drawing faces for their projects. The children are all working hard at 
holding their pencil correctly and tracing their names. We have a few 
children already writing their names. 
 	
I would like to thank all of you for sharing your wonderful children with us. 
Mrs. Mix, Mrs. Stevens, Mrs. Doherty and Mrs. Smith and I enjoy each 
and every one of them. They are all so special and make us smile 
everyday. 	
We wish you all a very happy Thanksgiving!	
	
Denise Chamberlain	
697-4178	
	


